LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT
February 2018

Summer House Owners:
To begin 2018, the President’s Letter is going to get turned on its head. Instead of you
listening to me, | want to hand you the megaphone.

The Board of Directors, in order to serve its community of owners, believes in listening
to and understanding the views, attitudes and perceptions of the community members.

So, we're going to try to do just that in a systematic manner.

Please find attached a short Survey containing 6 questions related to your experience
as an owner at Summer House.

Because your Survey answers and opinions will inform important policy-making
decisions in the future that affect everyone, we ask that all owners take a moment and
pass along your thoughts to us.

As always, thanks for your trust and support.

Our touchstone: preserve and improve our property.

Sincerely,
<
e

Joe Gill



